Hello SU Families,
 
It has been great seeing so many of you in the building for conferences this week!  We have one more conference time left on Monday morning.  If you haven’t met with your child’s teacher yet, please set up a time to come in! Thanks to all of you that provided conference snacks for teachers.  They were enjoyed and appreciated!
 
No School 10/31
There is no school on Monday, October 31.  Teachers will be doing conferences in the morning and professional learning in the afternoon.  Cub Scout Pack 22 is hosting a Trunk or Treat at SU on Monday from 5:30-8:00 if you are looking for a fun activity to do on this no school day.
 
Parking Reminders
If you need to get out of your car at arrival or dismissal time, please be sure to park in a designated parking spot.  It is important to be sure you are in a spot so you don’t block anyone else in or cause a back up in traffic.  Also, please be sure to only park in the handicap spots if you have permit.
 
Calendar Survey
It's time to plan the 2023-24 school year calendar! There are two options for families and staff to review this year, and some potentially important changes. Please take the survey to review the options and share what impact each calendar might have on your time with DMPS. The survey is open until the end of the day on Saturday, Nov. 5. The School Board will review the results and vote on a final calendar later this year. Click here to take the calendar survey.
 
Important Dates
11/7-11/8 No School-Fall Break
11/17 Family Game Night
11/23-11/25 No School-Thanksgiving Break
 
Contact Us
Jill.Burke@dmschools.org
Kelly.Ruden@dmschools.org
Ashley.Snyder@dmschools.org
515-242-8409
“Like” us on Facebook-South Union Elementary
 
 
Kelly Ruden
Associate Principal
South Union Elementary
(515) 242-8409
 
We’re all aboard only when ALL means ALL…SU this is US!!!

